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I and most Oregonians are fully opposed to 201. Counties should be in charge of 

setting their own tax rates in relation to property taxes. Do not approiate this right of 

the counties. Instead, make tougher laws against drugs and crime, quit wasting 

money on policies that don’t work and apply that money to public safety.  


